[Dec. 1964] 0

## PARENTS MISSISSIPPI PREEDOM ASSOCIATION OF CALIFORNIA

## URGENT

The Student non-Violent Coordinating Committee is trying to get a shipment of food and clothing to Mississippl before Christmas. They have a wonderful offer to ship 1 - 12 tons safely.

The Bel-Vue Presbyterian Church in South Los Angeles is raising money to defray the expenses but Mrs. Bridgeforth is afraid they will not be able to raise the entire \$1,000.00 by the 15th. of December.

May we as your help! Please send any contribution right away to Parents Mississippi Freedom Association of California P.O. Box 2212, Culver City, Calif. Please mark check "transportation" so we will know what it's for.

The recipients of these goods will have a happier Xmas.

## REMEMBER NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, December 9th, 1964 - 8:00 p.m. at the home of Dr. & Mrs. Arthur Carstens, 16216 Bertella, Encino, Calif. Telephone 783-4959